ST. JOSEPH MERCY

\ ST ]OSEPH MERCY HOME CARE & HOSPICE

34505 W. Twelve Mile Rd, Suite 100

# HOME CARE & HOSPICE Farmington Hilk, MI 48331

Phone: 734-343-7500
Fax: 833-854-4437

First Presbyterian Church
1669 W. Maple
Birmingham, Ml 48009

November 23, 2021

Greetings First Presbyterian Church:

My name is Lori Stoll, Volunteer Coordinator for St. Joseph mercy Hospice. | am reaching out to you
today in hopes you and your congregation may be able to help.

We are currently seeking volunteers for our hospice program. A volunteer with St. Joseph Mercy
Hospice will have the opportunity to offer a special service to patients who have chosen to live their
final days with dignity and peace.

Please consider offering this volunteer opportunity within your organization via your organization’s
website, organizational Facebook, bulletin board or church bulletin. To assist, we are providing you with
the enclosed materials which can be posted or shared in any manner with your members.

Please have any individuals interested in becoming a St. Joseph Volunteer contact me directly with any
questions they may have — contact information provided below.

Our deepest thanks and appreciation, in advance, for your time and consideration regarding our sincere
need for caring individuals to become a St. Joseph Mercy Hospice Volunteer.

Regards,

Lors' Stoll

Lori Stoll

St. joseph Mercy Hospice
Volunteer Coordinator
34505 W 12 Mile Road
Suite 100

Farmington Hills, M| 48331
Phone: 734-343-7538

mortierl@trinity-health.org

Enclosures (2)

REMARKABLE MEDICINE. REMARKABLE CARE.



Give the Most Precious Gift of All...

Your Time

St. Joseph Mercy Hospice is seeking caring and
compassionate people to join our Hospice Teams as
Volunteers.

Hospice Volunteers provide support to patients and families|
facing life-limiting illnesses.

Patient and family support may come in the form of
companionship, comforting presence, caregiver relief, light
household chores, or vigil volunteering.

To find out how you can make a difference in your community, please contact
Lori Mortier Volunteer Coordinator
at 734.343.7538

or via e-mail at mortierl@trinity-health.org




